Modesto City Schools L

ROSE AVENUE SCHOO

1120 Rose Avenue, Modesto, California 95355
(209)574-8412 FAX (209)574-8413 rose.mcs4kids.com
Heather Herbst, Principal Carrie Fabela, Vice Principal

July 18, 2022
Dear Rose Avenue Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! Our staff is busy preparing for an exciting school year and look forward to
seeing everyone on our first day of school, Monday, August 81 Qur new bell schedule can be found on our
website at hitps:/rose.mcs4kids.com/. School will begin at 8:20 a.m. and will release at 2:29 p.m.

We are very excited to be hosting an “in-person” Round Up for all parents and students on Friday, August
5t Modesto City School’s Round Up provides families opportunities to complete and update necessary beginning
of the year paperwork, ask questions, learn about student activities and parent involvement opportunities. Once the
paperwork is complete, you will receive your child’s teacher, class assignment, and maybe even some Rose Avenue
spirit items! While campus will be open for Round Up, classrooms WILL NOT be open as teachers will be busy
preparing for the first day of school.

New to MCS or new to Rose Avenue? Please help us meet our District goal of collecting an application from every
family by completing the online application on or before Round Up on Friday, August 5t Please use this link to
complete the application: http://modestoHIDC.nlappscloud.com If you have questions, we will have staff available

to assist parents in completing the application during Round Up.

In order to avoid long waits and meet safety guidelines, we request families only attend during their scheduled time.
Round Up will be located in the Rose Avenue Courtyard. Please follow the following schedule according to
student’s last name. If you are unable to attend Round Up at your dedicated time, please call our office at 574-8412
for further information.

Student’s Last Name Begins With: | Round Up Time
A-H 8:00am-9:00am
I-M | 9:00am-10:00am
| N-R 10:00am-11:00am
S-V 11:00am-12:00pm
_ W-Z _ 12:00pm-1:00 pm
Sincerely,
Heather Herbst
Principal

Rose Avenue Elementary



